
 

 
 

Hurray! All us vaccinated folks can finally get together for 

the first time since Covid!  Due to the virus and variants, we 

will not have games, bouncy toy, etc. this year. Just a great 

time to enjoy some picnic food, get reacquainted, and catch 

up with our neighbors. 
 

When:  Sunday, September 19th, 12PM – 3PM 

• Where:  Everest Park 

• Details:   

o we’ll supply charcoal, drinks, chips, plates, napkins, 

cutlery, cups, paper towels 
o bring-your-own protein to BBQ  
o bring to share:  A-L Dessert, M-Z Side dish 
o Volunteers welcome!  Email daaubry@hotmail.com 

• We will have a short Neighborhood Meeting.  
 

 Looking forward to seeing you on Sunday the 19th! 

 

[Please see other side for the September Newsletter] 
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